


Your support by way of sponsoring a hole for the golf tournament, would be very much appreciated.
 
For your convenience I have attached information about the tournament and the event Registration
Form if you would like to confirm your Hole Sponsorship at this time.
 
Please feel free to be in touch if you have any questions.
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Roger

Roger D. Ali, MBA, CFRE, C.Dir (he/him)
Director of Fund Development & Communications
905-525-2012 ext. 3150
Cell: 365-366-8215
Email address: roger.ali@hamiltonccas.on.ca
www.hccas.ca

 

 
 


